
Background
Bringing back passenger services on the railway line between Ashington and 
Newcastle (The Northumberland Line) is a key priority of Northumberland 
County Council and the North of Tyne Combined Authority.

Improving transport links from towns such as Ashington and Blyth is of key 
importance to encouraging more sustainable access to the main economic 
centres across Tyne and Wear. Enhancements to transport links within South 
East Northumberland will also be instrumental in stimulating economic 
investment within the region and will help to bring forward  
much needed housing.

This is a hugely exciting project and we want to get your  
views on what we have done so far and how the project  
develops going forward.
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